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November 15, 2011   

To:  Budget Committee    

From:  Planning and Growth Management Committee  

Subject: 2011 – 2012 Avenue Studies – Request for Direction Report  

Recommendation 
The Planning and Growth Management Committee recommends that:  

1. The City Planning Division's 2011 capital budget funds for Avenue Studies and $270,000 of 
the proposed 2012 capital budget funds for Avenue Studies be allocated to the Eglinton-
Scarborough Crosstown Planning Study.  

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Planning and Growth Management Committee:  

1. Endorsed Eglinton Avenue, between Jane Street and McCowan Road for study.   

2. Directed the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning to report back on one 
additional Avenue Study for 2012.  

Background

 

The Planning and Growth Management Committee on November 8, 2011 considered a report 
(October 24, 2011) from the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning entitled 
“2011 – 2012 Avenue Studies – Request for Direction Report”. 
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Attachments  

Background Information

 

(October 24, 2011) Staff Report regarding 2011 - 2012 Avenue Studies – Request for Direction 
Report 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2011/pg/bgrd/backgroundfile-41969.pdf)  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2011/pg/bgrd/backgroundfile-41969.pdf

